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25/04/25 

 

Octopus Class Curriculum Newsletter – Summer Term  

 

Dear children and parents,  

                                          Welcome back! I hope you had a wonderful Easter break. Octopus class has made an excellent 

start and we are looking forward to a super summer term! 

 

Curriculum information: 

An outline of this term’s curriculum accompanies this letter. This term, PE will be on Monday and Tuesday mornings. Pupils 

should arrive to school in their PE kits and bring their uniforms in to school to get changed back into before lunchtime.  

 

Homework information:  

Please refer to our school’s policy for further information and guidance regarding homework. 

Reading – Please date and sign to record reading at home (5x10 minutes per week). Reading logs may also be used for 

messages regarding important messages – such as different after school pick-ups - or notes you would like to pass on.  

Reading logs will be collected every morning to check daily reading. A record of reading 5 days a week will earn a golden 

ticket. One golden ticket will be picked at random every half term to win a token for our NEW book vending machine! 

Spellings – Handed out on Tuesday to be practised in preparation for testing the following Tuesday. 

English Homework – To be handed in on a Monday at the latest for marking. Given out on Tuesday and marked weekly. 

Year 5 maths homework - To be handed in on a Monday at the latest for marking. Given out on Tuesday and marked 

weekly. 

Times tables on TTRockstars (maths homework) – Children will have times tables to target every week using TTRockstars. 

These times tables are to be practised regularly (5x10 minutes per week) in preparation for testing in school each Friday. 

Please log TTRockstars practise in your reading log. Reading logs will be collected every morning to check TTRockstars 

practise. 

 

Please do not hesitate to contact me with any queries you may have by emailing the school office or catching me for a quick 

chat at the end of the school day. Thank you very much for your continued support and cooperation.                                                 

 

Best wishes,  

 

Miss Abbie Bown 

mailto:office@nc.huish.education

